
August 15, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Martin Shackelford 

216 N. Webster Apt. 2 

Saginaw, MI 48602 

 

Dear Mr. Shackelford: 

 

Enclosed please find (2) video cassettes that contain coverage of the Review Board’s hearing in 

Dallas, TX on November 18, 1994. 

 

Thank you for your patience while we had these duplicated for you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


